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D.C. Fly-In Cements Relationships 
April 2nd, the Port Authority led a contingent to visit with Ohio 
members of Congress with a message on the military value of the 
Aerospace Center.  The day saw contact with 10 of the 18 Ohio 
Capitol Hill offices, including face-to-face with Sen. Brown, Rep. 
Tiberi, and Rep. Stivers.  A part of the contingent also visited with 
White House staff. 

GO TO:   DC Fly-In Photo Album   

Amazing Precision Capabilities  
The ability to detect a seismic event an entire hemisphere away.  
That sort of capability deserves, at least, an occasional spotlight.  
See the charts provided by UTC Aerospace Systems’ Heath facility 
that show how their precision measurement equipment picked up 
two earthquakes in Chile on April 1 and April 3.  That’s amazing. 

 

When Will They Blossom? 
Every Spring, the pear trees which line the entryways to the Base 
Campus of the Aerospace Center bloom.  Last year, April 17 was 
the peak of the blooms.  It’s anyone’s guess when this year’s best 
photo op will occur, but be assured the Port Authority’s on-line 
message center will capture the moment.  Bookmark the message 
center to be the first to know. 

GO TO:   Message Center  

 


